
Privacy Policy 
High Point Friends School respects your concerns about privacy. This Privacy 
Notice describes the types of personal information we collect on our website, 
how we may use the information and with whom we may share it. High Point 
Friends School reserves the right to alter this policy at any time by posting a 
new privacy policy at this location.  

Information We Obtain 

We are the sole owners of the information collected on this site. We only have 
access to/collect information that you voluntarily give us via email or another 
direct form of contact from you. We will not sell or rent this information to 
anyone. 

We will not share your information with any third party outside of High Point 
Friends School, other than as necessary to fulfill your request. 

There are many links on our website that take users to a third-party location 
for which our privacy policy does not apply.  

You may opt out of any future contacts from us at any time by contacting us at 
communications@HPFS.org. 

Your Security  

High Point Friends School is committed to ensuring the safety of our website 
and its users. When you submit personal information via www.HPFS.org, your 
information is protected both online and offline. 

Wherever we collect sensitive information, that information is encrypted and 
transmitted to us in a secure way. You can verify this by looking for a lock icon 
in the address bar and https” at the beginning of the address of the Web page. 
All of our pages on www.HPFS.org are encrypted. 

While we use encryption to protect sensitive information transmitted online, 
we also protect your information offline. Only employees who need the 
information to perform a specific job are granted access to personally 
identifiable information.  



Copyrighted Materials 

All materials on www.HPFS.org are the intellectual property of High Point 
Friends School unless otherwise noted.  

If you feel that we are not abiding by this privacy policy, you may contact us 
immediately at 336.886.5516 or communications@hpfs.org 
 


